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RESCIND NOTICE  
  

  

To:    Village of Barons  

    “the Owner”  
                          

&  
  

Jen Durell  

“the Owner”  
   

Subject:  

  

Boil Water Order  

RE:   The Drinking Water Supply located in Barons, Alberta and municipally described as: 

Barons Waterworks System 210 Main Street.   

      

  

  

This notice is to inform you that on August 1, 2025, the undersigned Executive Officer of Alberta Health 

Services verbally rescinded the Boil Water Order issued on July 29, 2025, and approved the removal of 

the posted order.   
  

  

For further information please contact the writer at 587-787-3130.  
  

  

  

Michel Gervais, CPHI(C)  
Executive Officer  
Alberta Health Services  
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